
From: Martina Chait
To: Kory Shaughnessy
Cc: Christina Coulter
Subject: RE: Belanger renovation meeting
Date: March 16, 2023 12:19:41 PM

Hi Kory,
 
Thank you for your comments they will be shared at the Committee of

Adjustment meeting on March 24th, 2023.
 
All the best,
 
Martina
 
From: Kory Shaughnessy <kory_shaughnessy@kprdsb.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2023 12:10 PM
To: Martina Chait <MartinaC@dourodummer.on.ca>
Subject: Belanger renovation meeting
 
Hi there, 
 
My name is Kory Shaughnessy and I live next door to Eric and Karlie Belanger on county road 4. My
wife and I live at 154 county road 4. I am emailing in response to the meeting regarding their
renovations and the 4 cm difference. 
 
I have seen the stress, financial hardship and chaos the newly married Belanger's have gone through
because of this. As not only a neighbour, but a resident of the township, I find this quite surprising
and disappointing that so much effort/time/money is being put into such a small matter. 4
centimetres is quite small and I would much rather see the townships efforts go into matters of
more importance. 
 
We happily support Eric and Karlie's renovation and the 4cm difference. I know we are not the only
ones as well. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kory Shaughnessy 
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